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Board Direction 
PL27.247929 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 28th June 2017.  

 

The Board decided to defer this case for consideration at a further Board meeting 

and to send the case for a revised Inspectors Report, to take account of the missing 

unsolicited application documentation supplied by the planning authority to the Board 

on May 4th 2017.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 28th June, 2017 

 Philip Jones    

 


